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ONGOING DITCH AND ROAD WORK 

 

 

Attention Holiday Villages Property Owners 

Ditch work is still ongoing in Holiday Villages. Section J and Antilles ditch 

work is completed while Trinidad ditch work is close to being completed with 

the exception of culverts having to be reset. The Ditch crew will be moving to 

Cooke-Jones in the next few days working between Belize and Bimini Way. 

You may have to take alternative streets to get around the large equipment 

being used, please be patient. The ditch crew will return to Trinidad to reset 

culverts with a smaller piece of construction equipment. 

Waters Construction will be starting the street work in Section J and Cooke-

Jones in the next three to four weeks. 

More information will be available soon! 

Click Here to visit the Holiday Villages of Livingston 

website. 
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